

April 4 1995

Mr. Bill Nittler P.O. Box 824 Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill:

This letter serves to confirm your reception of KDWG-AM 970Khz on the evening of January 8, 1995, per your report. KDWG is simulcast with KCTR-FM, "Cat Country; the station is predominantly promoted as KCTR with only a small mention of KDWG near the top of the hour to meet legal I.D. requirments.

You mentioned that this is the second time you sent us a report of your reception of KDWG; I don't know how I missed it because I always respond to reports of reception by individuals like yourself...anyway, sorry.

Thanks for your report, Bill! Best of luck to you in the future and with your DX endeavors.

Sincerely,

Randall Rocks Technical Director KCTR/KDWG-Billings